
     

A Community Organization Dedicated to Improving and Preserving  
 the Quality of Life in Laurel Canyon 

  

August 21, 2017 

VIA EMAIL 

Councilman Mitchell Englander
City Council Public Safety Committee 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Re:  Motion for Fire Suppression Equipment for Brush Clearance Council        
 File: 09-1977-S2  

Laurel Canyon and the other hillside communities around us are unique in that 
we live in an urban forest, prone to brush fires. Living in Laurel Canyon, we 
know that the possibility for a devastating fire exists right outside our front door.

The Laurel Canyon Association therefore supports the Motion for Fire 
Suppression Equipment for Brush Clearance, and thanks you for your attention 
to the hazards of the City’s Very High Fire Severity Zones.

Sincerely, 

                                                              !  
                                                              Jamie T. Hall 
      Laurel Canyon Association 

President 

Tel: 310-380-0845    
Email: jhall@laurelcanyon.org 



 


